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Dear Parent/Carer,   

  

The year 6’s this year have worked very hard and have truly embodied the school’s value of determination 
when revising their skills in preparation for end of year SATs and preparing for the end of year productions.  

As a thank you to the year 6s, the school has booked an afternoon of bowling at Aspect’s Hollywood Bowl on 
Tuesday 19th July. The children will be walked up to the venue, by members of the Barrs Court staff, following 
their usual lunchbreak and will enjoy two games of bowling before being brought back to school for the usual 
collection time.  

There is no cost for this trip and you don’t need to give permission. However, if you don’t want your child to 
go bowling please let a member of Green Area know.  

Best wishes  

Mr Balch, Miss Pinnell and Mr Walker 
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